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Mhairi Shaw, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S3/S4 PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING  
Tuesday 8th September 2015 
 
We are holding an information evening in the school on Tuesday 8th September which is 
designed to help you support your son/daughter as they prepare for their SQA examinations. 
 
To be successful in their National courses your son/daughter will need support from every 
available source.  Whilst a lot of this comes from their work with teachers and from their own 
determination to succeed, parents can help their sons and daughters if they have the 
information they need. 
 
The evening will focus on providing you with that information. There will be an overview of the 
year ahead and information on the National courses. Advice will be made available on how 
best to study and also on how to cope with the stress of exams. 
 
In recent years parents have found this meeting helpful and I would therefore encourage you 
to attend. 
 
Tea and coffee will be served from 6.15 with our short formal meeting beginning at 6.30pm. 
 
We look forward to meeting you so that we can work together to help your son/daughter be all 
they can be. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
E Gordon 
Depute Head  
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